kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

S ]
—Erom: Brabant, Lance <Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>
ant: Monday, February 24, 2020 1:42 PM
To: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; 'Development Clerk’
Subject: RE: PRC Question for 3739 & 3736 LaCrosse Circle

These look good

Lance Brabant, CPESC
Director of Planning & Environmental Services

group

The Culver Road Armory
145 Culver Road, Suite 160

Rochester, NY 14620
(585) 381-9250 Phone
(585) 381-1008 Fax

The content of this email is the confidential property of MRB Group and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used jor any
purpose except with MRB Group's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us
immediately.

From: kritts@townofcanandaigua.org <kritts@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 12:23 PM
To: Brabant, Lance <Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>

Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; 'Development Clerk' <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: PRC Question for 3739 & 3736 LaCrosse Circle

Hi Lance,

One of the PRC comments for both of these applications (CPN 20-008 and CPN 20-009) was to “show utilities”. Do you
think the both of the revised plans (attached) address this comments sufficiently? Let me know what you think.

Thanks!

Kyle Ritts
Zoning Inspector
Town of Canandaigua
$85)-394-1120 x2221
“—gritts@townofcanandaigua.org




